
LAPEER TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
SPECIAL LAND USE / SITE PLAN REVIEW 

GFL ENVIRONMENTAL USA INC. 
 

CASE 2017-001  
 
Please be notified that there will be a public hearing for a Site Plan Review / 
Special Land Use at the regular meeting of the Lapeer Township Planning 
Commission on Monday, June 19, 2017, which begins at 7:00 p.m. at the Lapeer 
Township Offices and Community Building, 1500 Morris Road, Lapeer, Michigan. 
 
The purpose of the public hearing will be to consider application by GFL 
Environmental USA Inc. for an updated site and facility plan review.  The 
applicant is located on the east side of M-24 north of Newark Road, identified by 
parcel numbers 44-012-020-033-01, 44-012-020-032-10 and 44-012-020-032-20, 
currently known as 1865 N. M-24 (Lapeer Road) or 190 W. Newark Road. The 
site is approximately 247 acres and is zoned AE – Agricultural Estate.   
  
The application and site plan may be examined at the Lapeer Township Offices, 
1500 Morris Rd., Lapeer, during regular business hours.  You are encouraged to 
attend the Public Hearing to ask questions or to make comments as to the 
application.  Written comments on the application will be accepted at the 
Township offices until 3:00 p.m. on the date of the hearing.   
 
Dawn M. Walker, CMC 
Lapeer Township Clerk 


